

INTERNATIONAL OLYMPIC COMMITTEE

Sports Department Ref. No 2008/CCHD/clcn By e-mail only President IFs requesting IOC recognition

Lausanne, 17 April 2008

Re: IOC recognition

Dear President,

We would like to thank you for sending us the completed questionnaire confirming your official request for IOC recognition in 2007.

The Executive Board, at its meeting held in Beijing in April 2008, decided to study the requests for recognition at its meeting in December 2008.

In view of the aforementioned, we would encourage your IF to send any updates you may consider of interest in relation to the questionnaire and the new recognition procedure to the IOC (lesley.neri@olympic.org) by 30 September 2008 in order that the information be added to your file.

Please do not hesitate to contact the IOC Sports Department on this procedure should you require any further information.

Yours faithfully,

Christophe DUBI Sports Director

cc : Dr Jan Fransoo, President, ARISF